
ASSET Technical Bulletin 

 

 December 16, 2022 
  

ASSET Changes - went to Production on December 8, 2022 

 

Document Management 

• Document Type is now visible for most confidential documents so that Career Planner can 
keep track of what they have uploaded.  (Exceptions are Pregnant/Parenting Documentation, 
Record of Disability or VA Service-Connected Disability Letter.) 

 

Case Assignment  

• Fixed the issue of duplicate case assignments being created that were causing system errors 
when staff accessed the affected PINs. 

• Fixed the issue with paging not working properly on the Customer Case Team page: 
 

 
 

Services 

• Fixed the issue of focus not being retained on system post-back when changing staff name 
and/or office number on services. Now Career Planner will not have to scroll back down from 
top of page repeatedly to make these updates. 

 

System Error Screen Correction 

• Correction was made to the system error screen directing user to email DETAppsSupport, so 
that ASSET users can get issues handled more efficiently by IT staff:  

 

 
 

 

 

  



TAA Financials 

• The Purchase Order Line balance amount now includes all invoices (unless they are in void 
status) so the TAA Career Planner knows how much is remaining. 

• The Supplier ID field automatically now adds leading zeros so the TAA Career Planner does 
not have to type them when entering an invoice. 

• TAA Financials Change Order Alerts were fixed. 
 

SAE 2020 & ASE program records  

• Made a change to the SAE 2020 & ASE program records so that there are no longer WIPS 
errors for the Long-Term Unemployed question. 

 

RESEA 

• RESEA users now see a list of customers that are scheduled into RESEA sessions. 

• RESEA users are navigated to the RESEA Search Screen after creating or updating a session. 
 

TESSA Web service change 

• TESSA webservices were updated so staff using TESSA can access their ASSET caseloads 
easier. 

 

 

 

 


